D&D’s Kennel

Debbie Snyder/Doug Smoot
2988 Limestone Rd
Clifton, Kansas
66937
Kansas License # A-1392
USDA License # 48-A-2003
We have had a kennel for 6 years now.

We believe the Senate Bill #57 proposed fee increases are
unreasonable and excessive. If short on fees maybe we could do
without an inspector or 2. Not raise the fee. Allow the Advisory Board
as to safely cut and keep the program going.

Charging 2 fees just to make up exira income is unreasonable. This
is a Premises inspection program, one fee, one license and one
inspection.

ONE INSPECTION, ONE FEE!

Do not allow the AG Department to choose the Advisory Members.
Let the people chose three names from their organizations to submit
to the Governor for the appointment.

This way the PEOPLE voice is heard.
Sincerely,
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